Dear Families,

Thank you very much to those who were able to support our Parent Council Jensen Cheese Fundraiser.

Orders will be sent home with students on Thursday April 1st. Parent council members would like to make sure that all families are aware that cheese orders will be sent home on Thursday with students so that no cheese is left in backpacks over the Easter weekend!

If you placed a large order and/or would prefer to pick your cheese order up, please contact Mrs. Varga at the office at 519-875-2556 or reply to this email to arrange a time on the afternoon of **Thursday April 1st** to pick up your order **between noon and 4:00 pm**. Please schedule your pick up time by phone or email by **Wednesday March 31st** at the latest so that we can ensure we have your order ready for you to pick up at your designated time on Thursday.

Thank you on behalf of our Parent Council members.

Mrs. S. Mason